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TO: Mayor Jim Gray
Urban County Council

FROM: W/ d’ M&xzﬁ/ 775 /Zz %4/‘3/

Charles H. Martin, P.E., Director
Division of Water Quality

DATE: September 21, 2016

SUBJECT: Pipeline Relocation Agreement — Columbia Gas
Marquis Drive Sanitary Sewer Project

Request

The Division of Water Quality is recommending the execution of an agreement between LFUCG and
Columbia Gas for the relocation of an existing 6-inch diameter gas main negatively impacting completion of
the Marquis Drive Sanitary Sewer Project. This agreement contemplates a $23,530.00 cost to LFUCG for this
relocation.

Purpose of Request
The purpose of this request is to execute the necessary documents required by Columbia Gas. The above

referenced gas line, previously unidentified during the design phase of this project, is in direct conflict with
the proposed sanitary sewer improvements and must be relocated in order to complete the project.

Project Cost in FY17 and in Future Budget Years
This agreement contemplates a $23,530.00 cost to LFUCG for relocating the pipeline but allows for

reconciliation of actual costs (more or less than the estimate). There is no impact for future fiscal years.

Are Funds Budgeted
Funds are fully budgeted in:
4003 — 303410 — 3472 — 92811 — 2015 — MARQUIS — CONSTRUCT
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